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Dear	Member,	
	
Max has completed another fascinating programme for October and November, and it goes to print 
shortly. 
 
In these uncertain times nothing is written in stone, so we will keep our fingers crossed that SA 
remains relatively unscathed by Covid19 and we do not have any more restrictions placed on our 
freedoms, to protect our health.  However, as you will be aware, in order to meet together we have 
to comply with the safeguards placed on us not only by SA Health but by the Active Elders 
Association Hall Management Committee.  For your attention, I attach a list of what we have put in 
place to abide by the regulations, and an explanation of what you, as participants in meetings, must 
comply with in order for us to restart U3A Flinders. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Liz  Gordon 
President 
 


